
Beautify Oakwood Village 
 

Does your home need a facelift?  Is it time to paint your 

 house?  Trim the shrubs?  Pressure wash or paint your driveway? 

This is a great time to tackle those projects before the weather gets too hot! 

 

Reminder:   your trash MUST be placed in lidded cans when placed by the curb 

for pickup.  The cans MUST be kept out of sight from the street per Section 11, 

page 9 of 14 of our deed restrictions. 

 

THERE IS NO PARKING ALLOWED ON THE GRASS ANYWHERE IN OAKWOOD 

VILLAGE, INCLUDING YOUR YARD! 

 

Remember to submit an ARC request for all exterior projects to your home.  

This includes painting, renovations, reshingling, solar installations and the like.  

The ARC request forms are available on the website 

oakwoodvillageflorida.com.  Yard Sale Requests are also available on the 

website and must be submitted prior to your sale. 

 

We have had several new families join our neighborhood!  Welcome!  Some 

have small children who are riding bikes or scooters while out with 

their parents.  The speed limit in Oakwood Village is 25 MPH.  Keep 

an eye out for pedestrians and pets! 

 

Speaking of pets, be sure to scoop the poop! 
 

There are 369 homes in our community.  We can all work together to make our 

neighborhood beautiful, clean and safe.  No one likes to send out violation 

notices or receive one.  Oakwood Village is deed restricted, and we all agreed 

to abide by all of those restrictions when we moved here.   

 

Be a good neighbor and help make Oakwood Village a 

GREAT NEIGHBORHOOD to live in!! 


